
 

  

Pension Solution Fall 2021 Webinar Video 
Employers can prepare for a successful transition to the new Secure Employer Website 

by: 

• testing their old and new file formats in the Employer Readiness Environment. 

• participating in the new file format upload activity beginning in 2022. 

• taking Computer Based Training modules.  

You can learn more about the upcoming employer readiness activities by watching the 

Pension Solution Fall Webinar Video linked below.  

If you have questions about Pension Solution, send an email to 

PSEmployerReadiness@CalSTRS.com. 

Link to the YouTube Video: https://youtu.be/Nf11Emmom54 
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